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Invited 
to a Croatan 
Community 
Meeting

Visit our website for project updates, supplier and workforce opportunities, and 
much more. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to email or call us.



Coastal Virginia Offshore Wind (CVOW)
Underground Construction Summer Updates 
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The map is intended to serve as a representation of the project area and is not intended for detailed 
engineering purposes. 
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Scan the QR code or visit 
coastalvawind.com to learn more

¿Habla español?
Visite coastalvawind.com/es

In July, Dominion Energy achieved several milestones for underground construction at the State Military Reservation (SMR). 
All nine Direct Pipes (DPs) are now installed at the Rifle Range. All Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD) is complete under 
General Booth Boulevard/Lake Rudee. Pile driving for the foundation of the Transition Joint Bay (TJB) finished in early August.

Now that these tasks are complete, most onshore construction activities will occur during the day. Some low-noise overnight 
tasks will continue when necessary, and overnight lighting will be reduced unless needed. During day shift, we will connect 
the nine DPs to the nine TJB vaults by temporarily installing sheet piles and excavating the conduit path. Construction inside 
the TJB, such as forming and pouring concrete, will continue. Pipe bundles that house cables and fiber will continue to be 
installed inside the HDD pipes at both sites (Lake Christine and General Booth Boulevard/Lake Rudee).

Thank you to everyone who has provided us  feedback. We are committed to continuously improving our construction 
processes and addressing any concerns. If you are interested in learning more about the remaining work at SMR or have 
questions about the underground construction activities, we invite you to our next Croatan community meeting. We hope to 
see you there.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or feedback. We are committed to safely 
completing construction activities courteously and considerately. Thank you for your patience.  

Thursday, August 29, 2024 | 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Virginia Aquarium & Marine Science Center, Main Building
717 General Booth Boulevard, Virginia Beach, VA 23451


